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Louisville Attorneys Discuss New OSHA Safety Inspection
Drones
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The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) announced in 2018 that inspectors are

now authorized to use drones to collect evidence during inspections in certain workplace settings. In

an authored article for Occupational Health & Safety, Louisville partner Todd Logsdon and associate

Chantell Foley provide business leaders with steps they need to take to address the use of drones in

OSHA inspections, including preparing a response strategy before inspections ever take place.

To read the full article, visit Occupational Health & Safety.
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